FLYER DISTRIBUTION INFORMATION

St. Paul’s Catholic School

Sent by the Web Team

Questions call 247-5449 or e-mail jpramuka@attbi.com

http://members.tripod.com/stpaulscs/event%20&%20flyer.htm/flyers.htm
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ITS COMING …… THE NEW ST. PAUL’S WEB!!!!
We’ve been working behind the scenes to redesign the St. Paul’s website.  Believe it or not the web team began work on the site more than a year ago with Monday morning design meetings. The site has grown so large that it is not always easy to find what you are looking for even for us!! With that in mind, we tested our burgeoning talents and designed a more user-friendly version of the website. Items are easier to find and we spruced up the pages with art and sound. Last but not least, we will have our very own “domain name” (www.(can’t tell ya yet!).org). The new web will make it’s official debut after Easter Break. Be sure to check it out and send any and all of your comments to the Tammy Team at:

jpramuka@attbi.com
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E-WAVE CONTINUES TO GROW
More and more families are signing up for E-Wave and receiving flyers via e-mail. The positive response to this new process has been great and we have almost 100 families participating!! We are adding families to the list every day. Don’t wait one more minute to be a part of this new distribution. Just send the following information to the school marked “E-Wave” or via e-mail to jpramuka@attbi.com:
Parent Name(s), student(s) name, grade and teacher and your e-mail address
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